
 

 

 
 M E M O R A N D U M 
 
 
DATE: October 9, 2018 
 
TO: The Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: Bradley J. Rinehimer, Chief of Police 
 
SUBJECT: Grant Award - Walmart - $1,000 
          
 
The James City County Police Department is in receipt of a grant award from Walmart through Supercenter 
No. 3219, located at 731 E. Rochambeau, in the amount of $1,000. These funds are to be used toward a 
graphics wrap of the Department’s Extreme 5.0 monster truck and accompanying Community Services 
Unit trailer. The graphics wrap allows the Department to be recognized throughout the County at numerous 
community events, draw interest to youth and be utilized for recruitment efforts. 
 
Staff recommends acceptance of the funds and adoption of the attached resolution. 
 
 
 
BJR/nb 
GA-Walmart-mem 
 
Attachment 


